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December 13, 2021 
 
Mr. Pierre Gratton 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Mining Association of Canada 
Suite 1100, 275 Slater Street 
Ottawa, ON K1P 5H9 
 

Re: 2020 Letter of Assurance                          
 
Newmont Corporation has a process in place to verify the information provided to the Mining 
Association of Canada (MAC) with respect to our participation in the Towards Sustainable Mining 
(TSM) Performance Indicators. Newmont is pleased to submit this letter of assurance regarding 
the 2020 TSM verification results for our Éléonore mine. 
 
The TSM verification process included an external verification performed by Tetra Tech. The 
verifiers reviewed the process developed and implemented by Newmont and assessed Éléonore 
mine’s reported performance indicator results for the year ended 31 December 2020 as measured 
against the criteria of the TSM Performance Indicators and supporting guidance contained in each 
of MAC’s seven TSM Assessment Protocols. 
 
The results submitted online reflect the verified results. As an active MAC member, you can count 
on our support and commitment to continually improve our performance and to contribute 
constructively to the evolution of the TSM program. 
 
Please feel free to contact Petrina Torgerson (604-695-7338) should you have any questions or 
comments regarding the 2020 results.  
 
Sincerely,  

 

Stephen P. Gottesfeld 
Executive Vice President  
Chief Sustainability & External Affairs Officer 
Newmont Corporation 

http://www.newmont.com/

